March 23, 1992

SPECIAL MEETING
ROAD MATERIAL PROPOSALS

A special meeting of the shenango Township Board of Supervisors
was held on Monday, March 23, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township
Municipal Building with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg
present.

The purpose of the meeting was to open sealed proposals for
road materials. The following proposals were received:

#1 B Limestone (FOB/DEL) #2 Limestone (FOB/DEL)
Allegheny Mineral: $8.75/$10.75 Allegheny Mineral: $7.00/$9.00
Medusa Aggregates: $8.70/$9.95 Medusa Aggregates: $7.65/$8.90
McQuiston Coal 1 $9.20/%$11.20 McQuiston Coal: $7.40/$9.40
Aloe Stone Co: $*.50/%9.65 Aloe Stone: $6.80/$7.95

#2A Limestone (FOB/DEL) #9 Limestione {(FOB/DEL)
Allegheny Mineral §$ 6.25/$8.25 Allegheny Mineral $8.00/$10.00
Medusa Aggregates §$ 6.90/$8.15 Medusa Aggregates $8.75/$10.00
McQuiston Coal $7.00/%$9.00
Aloe Stone $6.35/$7.50

Block Sand Anti-Skid Gravel
McQuiston Coal $ 5.00/%$7.00 Rose Point Sand & Gravel § 4.75/$6.50

Medusa Aggregates $6.00/%7.25
Aloe Stone $5.50/$6.65

E-3 Emulsion - Russell Standard: $.555 Applied
E-5 Emulsion - Russell Standard: $.630 Applied
E-1 Tack - Russell Standard - $.555 Applied
Em-70 - Russell Standard - $.640 Applied

ID-2 Base ID-2 Surface Cold Patch
Romano Paving :$20.00/Tn Romano Paving: $20.50/Tn Romano Paving: $27.75
Gennaro Paving: $20.00 Gennaro Paving: $20.25 Gennaro Paving: $26.50
B & L Asphalt: $20.50 B & L Asphalt; $21.00 Russell St: $28.50
Hei-Way: $33.75/$37.95
35.75/39.95
#9 Hot Mix Premium Lead Free Diesel - Heating
Romano Paving: $21.00 Guttman 0il: $.6044/.6514  Guttman - $.5365
Gennaro : $20.25 Reed 0il: $.6570 Reed 0il: §$.5514
Hazen Pet.: $.6130 Hazen Pet.: $.5150
#2 Diesel

Guttman 0il: $.5365 Reed 0il: $.5514 Hazen Petrol.: $.5150
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The supervisors stated that the contracts for road material would be
awarded at the next monthly meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto
Secretary-Treasurer

March 24, 1992

SPECIAL MEETING
PROPOSALS - SINGLE AUDIT

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on
Tuesday, March 24, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal
Building with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive sealed proposals for the single
audit to be performed for FFY 1991. The following proposals were received:

Philip Weiper and Company Ltd: Amount not to exceed $6,000.00
Deno Delorenzo: $ 3,000.00

The board decided to accept the proposal of Denc Delorenzo and award him
the contract for auditing services.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto
Secretary-Treasurer




